
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

Puffins 92.9 %  Owls 100%  Flamingos 99.3%  Eagles 89.9%  Toucans 96.4 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.7%  
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Puffins  

Owls  Miracle Norman, Orla Scott, Leo Lambaise, Scarlett Southgate 

                                      and Eleanor Smallwood. 

Flamingos   

Eagles  Ethan Applegate and Abbi sadler. 

Toucans   Nazar Hladkykh, Jade Dewey and Phoebe Crowhurst. 

Gold Stars 

Dean Cain, Beau Golden, Ellie-May Greenwood, Imogen Buckley, Jack Howard, Brennan 

Zelos-Brown, William Walker, Toby Kelly, Lily Osborne, Phoebe Crowhurst, Maddi Allison, 

Freddie Brooks, Blessing Muzire, Jack Macare-Cook, Abram Draper, Riyo Arai,  

Sullivan Mann, Lewis Spurdin and Kye Williams. 
 

Lunchtime and school club certificates 

Cavell       Florrie Laws, Ebony Lewis, Chloe Hodgson and Jack Macare-Cook. 

Walstan  Dylan Mills. 

Kett      Freddie Brooks, Phoebe Crowhurst and Marley Reynolds. 

Congratulations to Cavell with 30 house points. 

 

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 

reception area. 

 

 

 

 

This week in Puffins This week in Puffins we have been getting to know our friends and 

the classroom environment. We have designed our own class rules and have learnt about the 

rewards we can get, such as marbles in the Sparkle jar. Once the jar is full we can get some 

‘Sparkle Time’, where we can choose what activity we would like to do, whether it be more 

playtime or a film and some popcorn.   

School Security During school hours when our gates are locked, pedestrian access will 

be via the car park which will take you to reception. 



Harvest Festival we have been finding out about Harvest time. The children will share 

their learning with the rest of the school on Friday, 29th September when they lead our 

Harvest Festival. Unfortunately, we do not have space for parents to join us, however, you 

are invited to donate tinned or packet food (no fresh produce please), which will then be 

distributed to a local charity.   

 

After School Club have been exploring the colours, textures and shapes of Autumn.  

Please can the children bring along anything interesting from an Autumn walk for next week. 

Conkers, acorns or leaves would be great. 
 

School Uniform  Could you please ensure that your child’s PE kit is available in school at 

all times as lessons are subject to change. Horrid thought though it is, the weather is likely 

to become increasingly inclement and a pair of wellies should also be available in school at all 

times. If your child is unable to wear their normal school shoes, a note or email explaining 

the reason why should be sent in on the day.  Please note that the school uniform does not 

include a plain red sweatshirt and that school sweatshirts can be ordered on line. Please 

contact the office if you have a problem obtaining the necessary uniform. A polite reminder 

that all clothing and footwear should be clearly named. Unfortunately names in ink do tend 

to fade in the wash so we would ask that you check your child’s uniform for names weekly. 

 

Reminders Return any outstanding consent forms, asthma medical record form if 

appropriate and Year 5 Bikeability forms. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bike Shelter Riding a bike to school can be a great way for children to get exercise and 

a sense of wellbeing.  We are therefore in the process of obtaining information for the 

purchase of a bike shelter.  Please let us know your thoughts on this and if your child would 

be cycling to school. 
 

 

Dates for your Diary  
Tuesday 19th September – Owls Parent Lunch at 1 p.m. 

Wednesday 20th September – Flamingos Parent Lunch at 1 p.m. 

Thursday 21st September – Eagles Eaton Vale Residential  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Afterschool Club – Teacher led.  Please note there will be no afterschool film club 

on Monday 25th September 2017. 


